
NOTICE: Regarding the Courses for Spring Semester, 2020 in Graduate School of 

Engineering and Faculty of Engineering, Kyoto University （Ver.2） 

To all students in Graduate School of Engineering and Faculty of Engineering, 

After May 7, 2020 as well, we have decided to continue conducting the online class 

in the specialized subjects for Graduate School of Engineering and Faculty of 

Engineering except some subjects in order to prevent the spread of the novel 

coronavirus (COVID-19) infections. 

For the first, second and third year undergraduate students, be sure not to come to 

the university in principle after May 7, 2020 also. The fourth year undergraduate 

students and graduate students who belong to laboratories should follow their 

instructions. 

As this situation still goes on, some students, especially new students may feel 

uncomfortable and some kind of worries. In the laboratories and each 

division/department to which you belong, they are taking action to communicate 

with every students through counselling and providing some supports by advisor 

and tutor system. 

Besides, we offer the School Nurse’s Office in both Yoshida and Katsura campus, 

and the registered school nurse will be available for the consultation when you feel 

some kind of worries. In addition, we are planning to open the online-consultation in 

our website. We will inform you in the website of the Graduate School of Engineering 

and Faculty of Engineering, Kyoto University when we get ready. 
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